
Note: This petition, collected by Richard Brummel of East Hills, was
designed as a quick sampling of support in the community for the issues
outlined in it. It was collected almost exclusively by knocking on strangers'
doors throughout the community over two weekends and asking whether
residents agreed with it. Each signer – and some non-signers – was given
a copy of the text to review at their leisure, along with contact information.
None followed up with any questions or reservations. Generally we spent
about 5 - 10 minutes discussing the issues at each home. The petition was
submitted to the Village Board May 14, 2012 as part of the Written
Comment Period for the Tree Protection Hearing of April 30 and also
during the Building Review Hearing of May 23. A long cover-letter was
also attached. No response has been received. -- R Brummel 6-25-12
















